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Tania Te Whenua  
fyi-request-12748-23849254@requests.fyi.org.nz. 

Tēnā koe Tania  

Official Information Act request 

Thank you for your information request dated 14 May 2020. You asked for the following 
information:  

“Over the past three years: 

a) How many Maori women (and what percentage of the total number of
applicants) applied for Tier 2 roles or above?

b) How many Maori women (and what percentage of the total number of
successful applicants) were successfully appointed to the jobs which they applied
for at Tier 2 or above?”

Your request has been considered in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982. 

As the State Service Commission is responsible for the appointments of Public Service 
Chief Executive roles, I am advised they will respond in relation to Tier 1 roles. 

With regard to the remainder of your request, Te Puni Kōkiri does not record the ethnicity 
of job applicants. We do ask for the ethnicity of those who accept an offer of employment, 
but because we do not ask this information of all applicants, we cannot analyse the data 
in the way you have requested. 

I trust my response satisfies your request. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/


Please note that Te Puni Kōkiri publishes some of its OIA responses on its website, after 
the response is sent to the requester. The responses published are those that are 
considered to have a high level of public interest. We will not publish your name, address 
or contact details.  

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request with us, including this response, please 
feel free to contact oia@tpk.govt.nz. 

Ngā mihi 

Fiona McBeath 
Manahautū Tuarua Te Puni Tautoko | Deputy Chief Executive, Organisational Support 


